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Notice of Press Conference - update

The press conference scheduled to take place on Tuesday 17 May 2022, at 11.30, at the Holy See Press Office,
has been cancelled.

Following the death of the president of the United Arab Emirates, Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan, and the
proclamation of a period of national mourning, the Interreligious Meeting on Religion, Ethics and Artificial
Intelligence, due to be held in Abu Dhabi from 23 to 2 May, cannot take place on schedule.



